Reception Center
Farragut, Idaho
January 9, 1945

Dr. Forrest Allen
Dir. of Athletics
Univ. of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Phog:

After having been here at Farragut Naval Training
Center as Senior Receptionist for nearly two years and
a half, the Center is being decommissioned and I will
terminate the fifteenth of this month.

I understand there is a shortage of teachers at
this time and I am seriously interested in teaching _
again 1f I can find a suitable opening. 1 would prefer
to find something in & college or university and Kansas

University sounds fine to me.

In view of my experience here in dealing with the
problems of all the station personnel and their families,
I would be interested in any personnel work along this '

lil’le ®

I am writing you in the hope that you may know of
an available position or of some one to whom I might
write. Any suggestions will.be greatly appreciated.

A letter will reach me if sent toi: Gen. Delivery,
Spokane, Washington.

With greatest appreciatlon fqr vour cooper&tion,

W s
aey

ura Glidd



